
Chair Prozanski, Vice-chair Thatcher:
My name is Laura Lyn Hurst. I come before you in opposition to Senate Bill 554. Passage of SB 554 will likely render a person’s 
ability to legally carry a concealed handgun, almost pointless. SB 554 will set up numerous potential “felony traps” all over the state 
for those with Concealed Handgun Licenses (CHL).
I advise the Committee to please kill this Bill.
Thank you.


